

Dear EHS Community Supporter,

By purchasing a 3 foot by 5 foot banner, you are helping to support Edison High School Boys Lacrosse. Each advertiser must provide camera-ready artwork. If you choose to submit your ad electronically, please email to our program coordinator Jill Russo at jillrusso75@gmail.com. Please include a hard copy with this order form and payment of \$150. Business cards, flyers, etc are acceptable as long as they are camera-ready.

Mail to - Edison HIgh School Boys Lacrosse Booster Club Attn: Banner Sales 21400 Magnolia Street Huntington Beach, CA 92646

Upon receipt of your \$150 payment in full and camera-ready artwork the EHS Boys Lacrosse Booster Club will place your banner on the fence of our back field at Edison High School. The banner will stay up for the entire season. Besides boys lacrosse games there are many other groups that use the fields so your banner will be seen by many different people.

Thank you for your support of Edison High School Boys Lacrosse.

Advertising Agreement	
Player's name:	_
Business name:	_
Address:	_
City/state/zip:	_
Telephone:	_
Email:	_
Contact person:	<u></u>

Artwork may be submitted electronically to Jill Russo @ jillrusso75@gmail.com by the February 1, 2023 deadline. The agreement is for a 3 x 5 foot banner to be placed on the Edison High School back field for the entire 2023 season. Any questions email Jill Russo at jillrusso75@gmail.com